# Newsletter



## St. Anselm's Catholic Primary School

11/5/2023

#### Dear Parents

We are very proud of our Year 6 children, who applied themselves so well during their statutory tests this week. It is lovely to see the culmination of the past seven years, and it is always a time when we can reflect on how much the children have flourished and matured. We can confidently say that every child did their very best.

Next week Year 2 will take their statutory tests, and in June, Year 1 will undertake their phonics assessments, and Year 4, their multiplication check. I'm sure that these children will also perform to their best ability.

Year 1 taught us all about Australia in their assembly this morning.



Thank you to those of you who filled in our parent questionnaire. Please find feedback attached to the newsletter email.

All parents are welcome to attend the Place2Be coffee morning on Monday after drop-off, in the school hall. Milli will talk to parents about how to help children manage anxiety.



#### **Uniform Reminder**

Shoulder length hair must be tied back please, and all children should be wearing black shoes (not boots or trainers) to school, unless they have PE.

#### **Breakfast Club**

We are noticing that an increasing number of children are turning up for breakfast club without being booked in. Children must be pre-booked for breakfast club, so that we can check we have the right staffing ratios. Time also has to be spent chasing up payment for children who aren't booked in. Bookings can be made via Parentmail. Bookings close at 12pm the Friday before, but late bookings can be made by phoning the school if necessary. Entry into breakfast club closes at 8.30am.

### Dates

15th Place2Be coffee morning 19th Year 4 Assembly 9:30am 25th-26th Year 4 trip to Aylesford 29th Half term

#### June

5th School reopens

Additional INSET: 6th July

Sports day: 8th June

H. Elwen

**Headteacher: Miss H Elwes** 

Website: www.stanselms.wandsworth.sch.uk

Twitter: @stanselms\_toot